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Sister Molly Haywood 
Q:How many years have you been a member at  Antioch?   
A: “I been a member at Antioch since about 1966.” 
 
Q: Name the Pastor you joined under?  
A: “I joined under the leadership of the Rev. P.W.   Wiggins.” 
 
Q: How many children do you have?  
A: “I have three children.” 
  
Q: How many grandchildren do you have?   
A:  “I have 2 grandchildren.” 
  
Q: How many great-grandchildren? 
A:  “ None.” 
 
Q: What's your favorite Scripture?  
A:  “My favorite scripture is the 23rd Psalm.”  
 

Q: What's your favorite colors?  
A:  “Pink ,Black and white is my favorite colors.” 
 What are your favorite foods?  
A: “My favorite foods are:   Collar greens, string beans ,fish, shrimp and barbecue ribs.” 
 
Q: What’s your favorite hobbies?  
A:  “My favorite hobby is traveling (I don’t do as much as I used to.) I would take bus tours to 
different states.  I love meeting with my senior group (Brentwood Goldie's) every Monday.  I 
also love baking and shopping.” 
 
Q:  What do you want to share about your life?  
A: “I been a volunteer at Adventura Hospital for the past 12 years.  I love staying busy.  I don’t 
just sit around the house all the time bored doing nothing.”  
 
Q:  What do you like best about being this age?  
A: “RETIREMENT!!!   I don’t have to get up every morning going to work.  I can go where ever I 
want to and do what I want to.  And also sleep as long as I want”   
   
Q: Describe the best thing about yourself? 
A:  “I believe I have a humble spirit.  I don’t talk very much but I am a good observer.  I love            

helping, encouraging and supporting people. " 

Q: Spiritual Words for progress of the church?  
A:  “LOVE, LOVE, LOVE .   I think that if we have the love in our hearts for each others that 
Christ have for us, we won’t have so many problems in the church.  I also believe if people 
give their Tithes like they should, we can get everything done in the church that needs to be 
done.” 
 
Sister Haywood, Your actions throughout your life has reflected the love God has for 
us.  You have loved and cared for the “least of them.”  May God continue to be your leaning 
post.   May His grace continue to be with you forever.  
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Quote:  
“So  teach us to 

 number our days,  
That we may gain a 
heart of wisdom.” 

Psalms 90;12(NKJV) 

January - June , 2020 Volume 12,  Issue 28 


